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6th November, 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Advent and Christmas Service – 6:30pm on Tuesday 12th December 

 

 

Your child has been invited to participate in our annual Advent and Christmas Service, which will be held at 

6:30pm in the Main Hall on Tuesday 12th December, 2023. We very much hope that your child will be able to 

participate in the Advent and Christmas Service and that you and your family are available to join us in the 

congregation too. 

 

On the evening of the Advent and Christmas Service, participating readers and musicians should be dressed in 

full uniform and report to the RF and Music staff in D1 no later than 6:00pm. Students are welcome to stay in the RF 

and music departments at the end of the school day. If your child decides to stay in school, please provide a 

packed tea. Alternatively, students may visit the local shops to purchase their own food. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in the Advent and Christmas Service, please click the following link or 

scan the QR code below to complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Friday 1st December: 

https://forms.gle/UCjXmREdHUkV9oDS7   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that seats in the congregation for the Advent and Christmas Service are limited to two per student 

and are available on a first come, first served basis. We recommend that you book your seats on Google Forms as 

soon as possible. The college will inform families if and when additional seats in the congregation become 

available in the lead up to the Advent and Christmas Service. 

 

At the end of the Advent and Christmas Service, we warmly welcome all students and members of the 

congregation to join us in the college’s Blue Area for some refreshments and festive treats. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Kevin Loud    Mr Freidrich McCarthy         Mr James Lewis 

Lay Chaplain    Head of RF     Head of Music 
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